
Friday 21st June 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

Dates for your Diary 

25th June EYFS Sports Day - 2pm 

25th June Y5 Salford Athletics Comp 

26th June 
Key Stage One Sports Day - 9:15am 
Key Stage Two Sports Day - 1:00pm 

28th June HFF - Sponsorship Event 

2nd July Annual Music Evening - 6:30pm 

5th July Charity Day - Be Seen In Green!  

9th - 11th July Half Price Book Fair 

12th July EYFS Induction Visits 

12th July Annual Reports to be sent home 

15th July - 17th July Y6 Residential Visit to Patterdale Hall 

18th / 19th July Whole School Transition Days 

23rd July Y2 Celebration Assembly - 2:30pm 

24th July 
Y6 Leavers Assembly - 9:15am 
Y6 Leavers Celebration Day 

25th July School closes for Summer break 

Sponsored Run 
In this week’s  Health and Fitness Fortnight 
Launch assembly, we shared with the children 
the challenge of running 4,273 miles, the 
equivalent distance from Manchester to Disney 
World Florida.  Our challenge got off to a great 
start on Monday and has continued to progress 
throughout the week.  We will be continuing our 
journey next week with the aim of completing 
the challenge next Friday.  In order to support 
us, we are inviting parents or other family 
members on this day to come and join us in our 
running sessions.  The timetable for the 
individual year groups are as follows:  

On the day, parents should gather on the Silver 
Birch Field (position of new running track) at the 
back of the school and the children will be 
brought down by the class teacher.   I’m sure 
you will agree that the day will provide an 
exciting end to HFF19 and on a final note, 
running shoes at the ready! 

Year 6 Patterdale Hall Residential Visit 
This week the Year 6 children will have 
brought home further details regarding the 
residential visit to Patterdale Hall.  Staff are 
currently in liaison with the staff at the centre 
in order to finalise plans for the visit.  Could I 
please ask, that all parents who have yet to 
complete payment for the balance of visit, do 
so by Friday 28th June.  Following this date, 
school staff will be contacting parents with 
outstanding money to clarify if their child will 
be taking part in the visit. 

Staffing Update 
I am writing to inform parents that, after 13 
years of commitment and work with the 
Broadoak children and families, in July, Mrs 
Whittaker will be leaving the school to take up 
Headship at Summerseat Methodist Primary 
School in Bury.  Whilst we are really happy for 
her and wish her well in her new role, we are 
also sad to be losing such a highly skilled, 
dedicated and positive member of our team.  I 
would like to take this opportunity to thank 
her for all the support she has offered to 
myself, the staff, governors and many children 
and families of Broadoak.  I’m sure you will join 
in saying a HUGE thank you for all she has 
done at Broadoak, I know she is sad to leave 
us. 

Sports Day Arrangements 
Next week we are due to host our annual sports days.  The 
days for each Key Stage are as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As we know, the British weather can be a little 
unpredictable. To ensure the safety of all children, in the 
event of rain or if the field being too wet, it may be 
necessary to postpone the event.  If this is the case, the 
school will communicate by no later than 11am to all 
parents via email, alongside Tweeting an update.  Could I 
please ask parents to wait for these updates and not to 
phone school as this will tie up the already busy phone lines. 

Sponsored Run - Friday 28th June 

9:10am Nur 1:50pm Year 4 

9:25am Rec 2:15pm Year 2 

1:00pm Year 6 2:40pm Year 1 

1:25pm Year 3 3:05pm  Year 5 

Sports Days 

Tue 25th Jun 2:00pm EYFS 

Wed 26th Jun 9:15am KS1 

Wed 26th June 1:00pm KS2 

Year 6 Leavers Celebration Day 
Details regarding the Y6 Leavers event will be 
sent home next week. Please note this year 
the event will take place in the afternoon 
following the Leavers assembly. 
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